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February 23, 2022 
 
 
Re: City of Kyle Spring Branch Trail and Plum Creek Trail  
Notification of Field Surveying in Your Area 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The City of Kyle is excited to inform you that we are commencing the engineering design of the Spring 
Branch Trail and Plum Creek Trail projects, which will meander through the Spring Branch and Plum 
Creek greenbelts near your neighborhood.   These trails are a significant part of the City-wide Trail 
System Master Plan. 
 
This letter is to make you aware that field surveying for these important trail projects will be conducted 
near your home or place of business.  The City has secured the surveying and engineering services of 
Schaumburg & Polk, Inc. (SPI) to assist the City with these projects.  In order to complete the 
engineering design of these projects, it is necessary to perform field surveying of the trail corridor.  The 
field surveying work will be contained within the existing Spring Branch and Plum Creek greenbelts and 
will utilize the existing road right of ways and drainage easements for access to the project.   
 
 
There will be no impact to your property.  This letter is simply to make you aware that field survey crews 
will be in your area. Field survey activities will include the use of an Unmanned Aerial Vehicle (UAV - 
more commonly called a drone).  Field surveying will begin the week of February 23rd and will extend 
for several weeks. 
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this project, please contact City of Kyle Parks and 
Recreation at (512) 262-3939, or email at parks@cityofkyle.com. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mariana Espinoza 
Parks and Recreation Director 
City of Kyle 
 
 



  


